The writer of the argument recommends that assigning homework to the students by their teachers should be less than two times per week because by doing so students have plenty of time to focus on individual assignments; however, this recommendation cannot be accepted as it is because it stands on a number of premises all of which can be challenged in one way or another.

The first problem with the argument is that the writer states that high school math and science teachers participated in the survey, but does not specify how many people were. As you know, in research studies, the greater the number of the people in the sample, the more reliable the findings are. Maybe the group of teachers who participated in this survey included only three people. Thus, the findings are not reliable because of the small sample size. Even if it is supposed that the people who took part in this survey were adequate in number, there is another problem with the sample. In a research study, the findings can be generalized to the target population if the sample used is representative of the concerned population; however, we do not know whether the target population is the same as the samples used in these recent surveys. The target population includes not only science and math teachers but also all teachers of the high school from all over the city, which are not as teachers included in this survey to collect data from them. Thus, the sample used in this survey does not represent the target population.

Another problem with the argument is that the writer assumes that the poor grades of Sanlee district students were because of high frequency assignments their teachers gave to them. However, the writer brings no evidence to prove this assumption, and there could be a number of alternatives for this happening that the writer did not mention. For example, maybe those teachers in Marlee district high school were more accomplished and experienced than the teachers of the Sanlee district high school and taught lessons to the students in a more profound way than Sanlee district teachers did.

The third problem with the argument is that the writer assumes that all Sanlee district high school students do their homework assignments. But maybe just a few numbers of students fulfill their given assignments, and most of them simply overlook their assignments. When there is no restriction or deadline for doing assignments, students will spend their time together talking about cliche matters instead of learning from each other and completing their homework. Or even maybe students of the Marlee district high school are exceptional talents, and all of them are gifted. As a result, they outperform any other students in terms of final exam grades, and comparing the students’ grades of these two districts together is not sensible and rational.

In sum, the writer’s recommendation that assigning homework to the students should be less than two times per week is questionable because, as it was shown in the body paragraphs above, the assumptions on which it is based are all inadequate and unsubstantiated. Unless evidence is provided to remove the shortcomings already stated, the recommendation cannot be accepted.



استاد به نظر شما این میزان تغییر در تمپلیتهای شما کافیه و من میتونم از همین ساختاری که براتون ارسال کردم سر امتحان استفاده کنم؟
